
YOUR WESTERN COUNTRY MUS/O STAT/ON 
SIXTH FLOOR HELENA BLDG. º PLUME STREET NORFOLK 10, VA. 

March 26, 1955 

Mr. Kermit Geary 
R.D. 2, Box 298 
Walnutport, Pennsylvania 

Dear Mr. Geary: 

Please excuse my delay in answering 
your letter but I did want you to know how 
pleased I was in hearing that reception of 
Rqdio Station SUMS was heard in V alnutport, 
Pennsylavania. 

Your report for Sunday morning, 
February 27, 1955 was quite accurate in 
every detail. If there is anything I can 
do for you please let me know. 

TOS/ab 

Thanking you, I am 

Sincerely, 

Radio Station WCMS 

Ted C. Spivey 
Chief Engineer 


